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Dear Parents, 
 
This week at Sheering school, we have continued to think about having courage and resilience; Copeland class, with the help 
of Rev’d Dawn, acted out the story of when David showed such courage against Goliath. Mrs Balloqui’s son Kian also joined 
us to tell us how God gave him the courage to keep on persevering with his football and to never give up.  
 
This morning we have celebrated the achievements of the children who have found the courage to attempt certain aspects 
of their learning, in particular, sharing their ideas in class discussions and singing with enjoyment. It has been lovely to see 
our children growing in confidence and independence. 
 
Bag 2 School 
The PTFA have organised our second Bag 2 School fundraising event (good quality clothes and shoes) for next Wednesday. 
To avoid the rush and congestion in the morning, you will be able to drop bags in the school hall after school on Tuesday or 
on Wednesday morning through the outdoor hall doors.  
 
Happy Book 
Mrs Hadley and Mrs Camp thanked Year 4 for coming into the computer suite so quietly and for being so organised and we 
all wanted to thank Mrs Fulton (school cook) for surviving a visit from environmental health and maintaining our 5 star rating! 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Finley was Trainer of the Week for his team Langley Stallions; Lenny was Player of the Match for being the top goal 
scorer for his team and also for being 3rd out of all the under 16s in Essex and Harry was very proud of his Learn to Swim 
Level 2 certificate. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Ivy, Issy, Ellen, Lucy, Oliver, Macy, 
Harry, Alfie, Noah, Mya, Max, Lenny, Amalie, Joshua, Catherine, Ruby, Aviana, Reggie, Patrick, Ray, Ruby, Sonny and Poppie. 
Ivy, Ellen, Lenny, Catherine and Sonny have achieved their Silver Mathletics award and well done Lenny and Sonny on 
achieving your Gold Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 120,994,356 points and our 
Top 10 Super-Spellers are Pablo, Sonny, Charlie, Joshua, Alfie, Reggie, Jacob, Josie and Noah.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have had the courage to sing with enjoyment during collective worship or in 
class. 
Copeland: Mya and Mae try hard to read the words and join in. 
Durrington: All the Year 1 boys have made a special effort to take part in singing this week.  
Fitzwalter: Lilly always has the courage to sing, especially when we sing our times table songs. Well done.  
Quickbury: I was really pleased to see Jacob W joining in so well with our singing in collective worship. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Ray for having the courage to share his ideas in Collective Worship and for singing so beautifully. 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Harry who is 8 years old today. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Self-isolation and testing update from Essex County Council 
 
Dates  
Wednesday 26th January: PTFA Bag 2 School (clothes collection) 
Friday 28th January: Year 4 Bikeability 
Thursday 10th and 11th February: Year 5 Bikeability 
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Friday 11th February: End of first half term. 
Monday 14th Feb-18th: Half term 
Monday 21st February: Spring half term begins 
Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day (theme to be confirmed) 
Friday 1st April: End of term 
 
Have a good weekend, keep safe. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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